February 19, 2010

Comanco Environmental
1135 Terminal Way
Reno, NV

Newmont Mining Company’s North American Operations is pleased to recognize
Comanco Environmental and its employees for your role in keeping the projects
you worked on for the Nevada Operations Projects team accident free in 2009.

The “0” AIFR (All Injury Frequency Rate) achieved by the Nevada Operations
Projects team and its contractors for 2009 is truly an outstanding
accomplishment and it is something we can all be proud of.

We look forward to our continued safe performance in 2010!
Thanks again for your participation in achieving this milestone.

Sincerely,
Newmont Mining Company
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Tom Kerr,
Regional Vice President
North American Operations
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Philip Walker,

Manager,
Nevada Operations Projects




